
   

  

DEFENSE TECHNOLOGY SECURITY ADMINISTRATION  

2900 DEFENSE PENTAGON 

WASHINGTON, DC 20301-2900 

 

September 16, 2020 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR CHIEF OF STAFF, U.S. CENTRAL COMMAND  

                                                                                            

SUBJECT:  Approval of Request to Negotiate and Conclude Memorandum of Agreement with 

the Ministry of National Defense of Israel for the Assignment of Liaison Officers 

 

 Your request to negotiate and conclude the attached Foreign Liaison Officer (FLO) 

Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) with the Ministry of Defense of Israel, regarding the 

assignment of Liaison Officers at USCENTCOM is approved.  The attached FLO MOA has been 

coordinated with DoD Office of General Counsel.  Please ensure that a clean copy of the 

proposed MOA text is provided to the Israeli Government.   

 

Any subsequent proposed changes to the attached approved text must include the Israeli 

Government’s full justification for each proposed change and the legal review of your office’s 

legal counsel, and be submitted to this office for approval before the MOA is concluded.  When 

concluded, please provide a copy of the signed MOA to this office.   

 

My points of contact on this matter is Mr. Brian Fitch at (571) 372-2561 or 
brian.f.fitch.civ@mail.mil. 
 

       

   FOR     //Signed-Brian F. Fitch// 

         John A. Bachmore 

         Acting Divison Chief, Strategy and Policy,  

      International Engagement 

 

 

Attachments:  

As stated 

 

cc: OCJCS(LC) 
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